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2011 OPEN LECTURE Report “Understanding Dissociative Symptoms of Children in Residential Facility” Speaker: Dr. F. W. Putnam
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We’d l ike to send our 
deepest empathy to al l the 
victims of the earthquake.

We hope that restoration 
would be achieved as 

soon as possible.  

Planning and editing office (Chief Editor: Minamiyama) 
Children’s Rainbow Center  

983 Gumizawa-cho Totsuka-ku, Yokohama 245-0062 
TEL 045-871-8011 FAX 045-871-809   Email info@crc-japan.net  HP http;//www.crc-japan.net/english/

On Oct. 10th, 2011, we invited Dr. F. W. Putnam, the world authority on Child Abuse and Neglect, to our open lecture on “Understanding of DissociativeSymptoms of Children in Residential Facility”.  Dr. Putnam presented evidences showing the effectiveness of childhood  adversities maltreated experience upon the child’s life. He also showed specific  dissociative behaviors in children. The participants conceivably were calling up  children they work with. The importance of early development and preventive  support, such as early brain development and attachment was emphasized.  Furthermore, Dr. Putnam introduced a program which can be utilized for children in social care. It was a va lu a b le  ti m e  to  u n de r s ta n d  a n d  g e t  a  p ra c ti c a l  v i s i o n  work i n g  w i th  t h e s e  c h i ldre n . Dr. Putnam told us that children get better with support. His words gave courage to those who work with children especially regarding the increase of hard‐to‐intervene cases. We’re making DVD of this lecture!! Two hundred and seventy people came to this lecture. For the first time, we prepared a second room with a live monitor. Some of you might have felt inconvenience. Thank you for your understanding.  ሺMinamiyamaሻ

Dr.F.W.Putnam 

Report of The Fifth “Orange Ribbon TASUKI Relay for CANP” 
On Oct. 30th we held The 5Th Orange Ribbon Tasuki Relay. Along with the 

usual Shonan course(50km) and Urban course(50km), we established 
Kamakura /Miura(KM) course(45km) this year. A total of 350 runners passed 
the orange Tasuki to the goal Yamashita Park! Runners of the KM course put 
their hands together to the Daibutu. People with sight disability joined us at 
Hiratsuka Stadium of Shonan course. As last year, Urban course started from 
Hachiko, the dog statute of Shibuya station. Mr. Inoue, who stays the whole 
Urban course every year, had also ran through the course of Tasuki relay in 
Shiga prefecture(60km) the day beforeΣ(ﾟ◇ﾟ;)!! 

The crowds were larger than last year. There 
were 3 booths supporting the revival from East 
Japan Earth Quake. A quilt designer have 
participated to create a “Praying Friendship Quilt” 
with messages for the children in the stricken 
area. This will continue next year adding more quilt 
to make a 16m Tasuki. 

We ran with woolen Tasukies sent from the 
quake stricken area of Iwate prefecture, and 
passed the Tasuki to Oyama city of Tochigi., Gifu 
and Shiga. We hope this movement will spread out. 
Thank you for your cooperation ！          
(Mi i ) 

C RC was awarded 
by the Minister of 
State Special 
Missions!! 

CRC’s work was highly appraised to receive the 
award of Child and Youth Training Support 
section on Nov. 22nd from Renho Minister in 
Charge. We are proud to receive this award and we 
will not forget to keep our effort.  

Thank you for your daily support. 

 

 


